Greetings Auxiliary Members,

The Department Office has been very busy keeping up with membership and working
on Unit mailing packets, Message articles, and archiving records when time allows.

Thank you, Unit Membership Chairmen, you have done a great job getting dues in.

As we prepare for the upcoming 2025 Winter Conference, you should be aware that the
Grand Oasis Hotel in Minot has been undergoing renovations to better serve its
customers. The hotel restaurant is also being renovated and at this time is closed.
However, the Legion’s Department staff has worked with hotel management to make
our event the best it can be. I know it will be successful with perhaps a possible glitch or
two.

Please note that making hotel reservations and pre-ordering meals is important this
year due to this renovation. Information on the Auxiliary’s tentative schedule and pre-
registration and pre-ordering of meals can be found elsewhere in this issue.

If your unit is ordering meals and registering for more than one person, please send a
list of those members along with your order sheet and payment.

Wishing you and yours a wonderful Holiday season. See you at the 2025 Winter
Conference!

Marcy Schmidt



